
 
 
The Social Action committee has participated in building 
and fundraising for the San Gabriel Valley Habitat for 
Humanity for a number of years.  
 
SGV Habitat has completed 37 affordable homes in Glendale 
and has served the community for 26 years by building and 
repairing affordable homes for low-income families. 
 
In February 2016 they were meeting with prospective buyers, 
low-income, first-time homebuyers, currently living in crowded or 
substandard housing conditions who are willing to contribute a 
minimum of 500 hours of Sweat Equity in building their home 
and the homes of their future neighbors. This will be the ninth 
partnership build with the Housing Authority of the City of 
Glendale. 
 
Cash must be raised and gifts-in-kind of building materials and 
pro bono services must be secured so that six more deserving, 
low-income families who live and/or work in Glendale will 
achieve the dream of homeownership.  
 
We encourage those interested to contact SGV Habitat directly 
to arrange to volunteer for building when that is available.  
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